The New Jersey Earth Science Teachers Association (NJESTA) along with 
The New Jersey Astronomy Center at Raritan Valley Community College  
(RVCC) is proud to sponsor the following professional development 
opportunity for any interested science teacher: 

 
Educators’ Astronomy Night at the New Jersey Astronomy Center
Thursday, March 21st, 2013 from 6-8pm 
Did you know that the New Jersey Astronomy Center at Raritan Valley Community College is opening a NEW Observatory (still under construction) in addition to its recently upgraded digital Planetarium, and wide variety of teacher workshops?  The Center also offers Starlab rentals and free telescope loans to teachers who attend our trainings. 
Join us for a fun-filled, information-packed evening that gives you a taste of everything the New Jersey Astronomy Center has to offer teachers and students.  Participants will watch a Planetarium show about the history of telescopes, and how telescopes work.  They will experience one investigation that will teach them about how telescopes and lenses work.  Then, weather permitting, participants will observe the night sky with one of our Center’s telescopes and they will learn how to spot a few constellations.  
All attendees will receive a 1.5hour PDU certificate, refreshments and a chance to win several door prizes. 
Reserve your spot by sending an e-mail to: agallagh@raritanval.edu   Be sure to type Educators' Night in the subject line.  Please include your name & contact information, school & grade/subject you teach.  
The cost for the Educators Astronomy Night is $10.  Participants will be able to use their receipt to receive $10 off any future workshop registration or classroom trip to the planetarium.
**Please remember to dress appropriately for outside observing. Refreshments available at 5:30pm, event starts at 6pm.** 
 

 

 

  

 

 

  

